SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - NOVEMBER 17, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on
Tuesday, November 17, 2015 in the High School Library and Learning Commans. The
meeting began at approximately 8:30 pm.
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Also in attendance: Ruth Ellen Vaughn, Cathy Messmer, Jeff Shedd, Mike Tracy, and Kelly Hasson

MINUTES

WORKSHOP

Community Services’ preschool program, and ways to meet the needs of children with financial
need as well as ways to better meet the needs of preschool children with disabilities in
cooperation with Child Development Services (CDS) and the school department were discussed.

Adjourned 9:27 p.m.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Warrants were signed.

Respectfully submitted,
/

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



